
 
 

 
320 QUEEN STREET, PO BOX 70 CHATHAM, ONTARIO N7M 5K2 

  PH (519) 352-6300 FX (519) 351-4059 

WWW.CHATHAM-KENTTRANSMISSION.COM 

 
September 21, 2011 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Electricity Transmission Infrastructure: The East-West Tie Line 
 Board File No.: EB-2011-0140 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Chatham-Kent Transmission (“CKT”) is writing in reply to the Board’s letter of August 22, 2011, 
which invited participation in the transmission designation process for the East-West Tie Line 
project.   
 
CKT appreciates the opportunity to participate in this process, but wishes to advise the Board 
that it will not be registering as a participant in the process.  
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact Jim Hogan at  
(519) 352-6300, ext. 277, or at jimhogan@ckenergy.com.  
 
Regards,  
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
David C. Ferguson 
Director of Regulatory and Risk Management  
Phone: (519) 352-6300 Ext. 558 
Email: davidferguson@ckenergy.com 
 
cc:  Jim Hogan, President 

Chris Cowell, Treasurer  
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